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Contents and Context


The Shaping Expert Group Sustainability is pleased to submit the following 2 
documents as the closure to our mandate. These documents represent the main 
lines that we see as important to continue developing over the coming years - 
Sustainable Governance Transitions and the UT Climate Initiative. Each are in 
response to the clear opportunities for improvement that have been observed in the 
last 2.5 years of activities and efforts by the SEG Sustainability Team.


1. UT Climate Initiative: The report found in this package is as it was submitted to 
the SB on December 1, 2022. We are currently in the process of getting an 
official decision via the CvB so that we can begin in 2023. We have also 
received very helpful comments that will further the develop the initiative. For 
example we will look closely at the relationships and opportunities to collaborate 
with the three Institutes, we will further develop the themes and will make efforts 
to develop active partnerships with external businesses and societal 
stakeholders. 


2. The University Transformation Unit for Sustainability: This is a proposal from the 
Sustainable Governance Working Group within the SEG. It outlines a path to 
transition to a more sustainable University. While the CvB should take this as a 
guidance for what is needed to achieve a more sustainable University it can also 
serve as a direct support/guidance for the S&P Program Manager who has the 
portfolio on Sustainability. 

1


